
Newnham Junior School 
 
 
 
20th March 2025 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB: EXTENDED SCHOOL SERVICES – SUMMER TERM 2025 
 
Our Breakfast club starts at 7.45am when children can be dropped off at the School Office - please note that 
you cannot park in our school car park and children have to be accompanied when walking through 
the car park on their way to the School Office due health and safety.  The children will be fully 
supervised by existing school staff and a First Aider is always on hand. 
 
Children will be offered a nutritious breakfast and it is important that you advise of any food allergies that your 
child has.  Breakfast will be served until 8.15am. If your child has already eaten their breakfast at home, 
please let us know.  After breakfast they will play a variety of games and activities and will be in their classes 
by the start of school.  
 
We are able to offer 48 places and please state which days you require by ticking the appropriate days on the 
attached table.  Individual confirmations cannot be given however, if we are unable to offer your child a place, 
we will contact you immediately.  Please note that it is not possible for us to offer this service on a ‘one off/ad 
hoc’ basis.  Unfortunately once a commitment is made, we are not able to offer a refund if your child does not 
attend.   
 
Please note that this club is very popular and we may not be able to accommodate any last minute requests 
– please check with the School Office at least two days in advance before sending your child in on a day that 
has not been pre-booked.  
 
The cost is £4.50 per day and please complete the attached form and return it to us by email to 
office@mail.newnhamjun.org.uk by Thursday 27th March. 
 
If your child is eligible for Free School Meals or Pupil Premium funding, we can provide this service free of 
charge but still require a completed form.  
 
Once we know how many days you would like, we will make the payment available for you on the School 
Gateway.  This payment will be broken down into two half termly payments, giving you the option to pay in 
two instalments if you wish.   
 
The first payment must be made by Thursday 3rd April to guarantee your child’s place for the term and the 
second payment should be made by Thursday 15th May.  If you are paying with childcare vouchers, you may 
also split your payment as detailed above.   

 
If you have any queries, please contact the School Office on office@mail.newnhamjun.org.uk or telephone 
020 3745 6216.  
 
 

 
 
Mr N Wilkey  
Headteacher 
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